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Coronavirus Precautionary Measures

Our Management Team and Board of Governors continue to monitor the evolving
coronavirus situation, particularly now that a case has been confirmed in Taiwan.

The coronavirus is in the same family as the virus behind the SARS outbreak in 2003 and
human to human transmission was confirmed on January 20". Symptoms of the virus
include fever, cough, tightness of the chest and difficulty breathing. As such, the virus
can seem like a flu bug and can be transmitted to others, although we are not sure how
easily.

We encourage Members suffering from these symptoms to consult with a doctor and to
avoid coming to the Club until their diagnosis is clear. As a precautionary measure, we
are requiring employees with the above symptoms to stay home until they have been
cleared by a doctor, recognizing the number of people our staff come in contact with
every day.
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Other measures being implemented include additional hand sanitizers for each outlet and
facemasks that will be available for Members and staff alike. These have been ordered
and will be available for use as soon as they arrive. We will keep you posted on other
measures that we may introduce in the future.

Our General Manager, David Brightling, was GM at the LRC in Hong Kong during the
SARS outbreak in 2003 and his experience in managing during that difficult time will be
beneficial to the ACC in the weeks ahead.

Thank you, in advance, for your attention, understanding and cooperation.

Mike Brennand
President



